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Townsend, Erle

From: Lisa jean Veyera <greatkingdomemporium2@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 8:26 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Electric cars

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Have you lost your fn mind?! The population of Maines homeless and the fact that the the other half can't afford their 

rent warrants a decision that cars should now be electric?!!! I can barely afford to make my bills, now I'm going to have 

to have an over priced electric car that I can't get a loan for, with a small business that struggles in Maine? I've seriously 

been thinking about going home to my home state because this state honors constant narcan  for drug abusers that 

don't pay taxes, yet people who need insulin can't afford it...mind you...tax paying citizens. I will close my shop, take my 

business out of state!. It's bad enough that we are being dictated to about who we can vote for, now this. Get a grip 

Maine, you're becoming the joke of America! 


